
 

 

 

 

 

22nd September 2020 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Re: October Holiday Club 

 

We are pleased to let you know that the holiday club provision for October half term 
will be provided by the Club Doncaster Foundation. 

  

Club Doncaster are offering their club, as per the attached poster, from 9am – 3pm, 
completely free of charge, however places are limited, so please contact the office as 
soon as possible to book a space. 
 
We are looking to run alongside the Club Doncaster Sports Event Week  our very 
own 326 CLUB between 3.00pm and 6.00pm. If you would like a place for the 326 
Club 3.00pm until 6.00pm for your child please can you ring the office before or on 
Friday 25th September. We will then look at the numbers to ascertain whether it 
will be cost effective to run. For all parents who express an interest for the 326 
Club we will inform you of the outcome on Monday 28th September. 
 

Please contact the school office as school as soon as possible to book a space for 
either provision.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs E Levers 

Head of School  

  

 

 

 
 
 
 


